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February 1, 2017 

Ms. Pamela Monroe, Administrator 
NH Site Evaluation Committee 
21 Fruit St. 
Concord, NH 03301 

The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Albany has read the Petition for 
Declaratory Ruling filed by the Towns of Bethlehem, Bristol, Easton, 
Franconia, Northumberland, Plymouth, Sugar Hill and Whitefield and dated 
December 19th, 2016. 

The Town concurs with the analysis submitted in the Petition and specifically 
rejects the concept that a state agency can arbitrarily usurp the specific 
authority of towns to manage utility usage of town road rights of way. 

Please accept this letter in support of the Petition for Declaratory Ruling. 
This position was adopted on February 1, 2017 at a duly warned meeting of 
the Albany Board of Selectmen." 

Kind regards, 
The Albany Board of Selectmen 

C~~~t:cimen Chairperson 
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